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Extract from a letter received from the surveyor at

Georgetown, Dem. dated 16th May 1903,

With reference to the S.S."0CAMO" I visited this vessel
on the 2nd;3rd January, 27th February; 2nd March; 24th;
28th April, noted that plates and frames have been chioped
and painted from the cement tc the stringer in holds i B &
3 and also in coal bunkers: the ceiling had been removed ;
and cement etc. all in good order; certificates to this
effectgfl were forwarded at different times to D.Hunter Esg.

surveyor at Halifax.
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